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Smith, Brian (IDEM)

From: Peters, Jason L
Sent: Tuesday, July 2, 2024 1:56 PM
To: Smith, Brian (IDEM)
Subject: FW: Dye at Jayco

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

 
 

From: Melanie Nellis <MNellis@elkhartcounty.com>  
Sent: Thursday, May 23, 2024 11:50 AM 
To: Peters, Jason L <JLPeters@idem.IN.gov> 
Cc: Carrie Brunson <cbrunson@elkhartcounty.com> 
Subject: Dye at Jayco 
 
**** This is an EXTERNAL email. Exercise caution. DO NOT open attachments or click links from 
unknown senders or unexpected email. ****  

Hi Jason! 
 
I was onsite at the Jayco campus (903 S. Main) this morning and did a thorough drive around all the buildings and 
plants to look for the alleged dye and I did not observe anything of that sort. I contacted Jen Schreiber of Jayco and 
she stated that she has not heard of anything, but will send an email to all plant managers to keep an eye out too. 
Carrie and I discussed that we will leave this complaint open on our end for now to see if any Jayco plant managers 
reach out about anything they’ve seen.  
 
Please let me know if there are any questions! 
 
Thanks so much!! 
 
Melanie Nellis 
Environmental Health Specialist 
mnellis@elkhartcounty.com 
Phone: (574) 971-4600 
Fax: (574) 971-4599 
 
Elkhart County Health Department 
4230 Elkhart Rd. 
Goshen, IN 46526 
 


